
Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

 

Welcome to the Magical Kingdom of God through Jewelry.  I’m sure you will all agree this year’s Jewelry is 

not only Beautiful but also tells a “Story” of the Royal Kingdom.  Even though we cannot be together during 

these times, we wanted you to know that the Beautiful Jewelry is still available for sale.  At this point, we have 

all pieces in stock with some limited quantities of specialty pieces.   

• Most Worthy Grand Matron’s Crown Pin - $12. 

• Most Worthy Grand Patron’s Knight Pin - $8. (very limited quantity) 

• Chauffeur’s Crystal Carriage Pin - $5. 

• Most Worthy Grand Matron’s Crown Pierced Earrings - $10/pair 

• Most Worthy Grand Matron’s Crown Clip Earrings - $10/pair 

• Most Worthy Grand Matron’s Bracelet with the Reversible Charm - $20.        $21/boxed for gift giving 

      Charm has a Crown on one side and “Be Loyal to the Royal Within You” on the reverse side.  

• Beautiful Custom Designed Royal Castle Charity Ball Pin - $12 (limited quantity) features Swarovski 

crystals for the 5 Star Point colors 

• Irish Tea Pin - $12 featuring Green inlaid baguette crystals with white crystal accents goldtone finish 

 

These are all perfect gifts for the “Queen”, “Princess” or “Knight” in your life.   

 

All of these pieces are available for sale.  Please contact me to place your order directly, Susan Sharpe-Corliss, 

GO, Jewelry Chairperson, either by email holly0411@aol.com, phone 856-848-4184 and leave a message or by 

mail 32 Knollwood Drive, Deptford, NJ  08096.  Once you have contacted me and placed your order, please 

send a check to the above address as soon as possible.  Once I receive the check, I will mail out your order to 

you.  Kindly include $1.00 per piece for shipping to help defray the costs.   

 

Sisters and Brothers, we hope you will continue to “Be Loyal to the Royal Within You” by purchasing 

additional jewelry for yourself or friends and loved ones in your life.  We are still travelling through the 

Kingdom of God through April, 2021.  We hope we can all be together soon but, in the meantime, Stay Safe, 

Stay Healthy and Wear Your Mask. 

 

In Star Love and Friendship, 

 

Susan Sharpe-Corliss, GO 

State Jewelry Chairman 

2019-2021 
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